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Georgia thanks the Delegation of Cameroon for the presentation of the national report.
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We positively evaluate the efforts undertaken by the Government of Cameroon aimed at strengthening the human rights protection framework in the country.

Georgia also welcomes the ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution and Child Pornography.

Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Cameroon:

· to take further measures to strengthen the protection of the rights of children.
· to intensify the efforts to combat and prevent discrimination against women.
· to take necessary steps to finalize the  ratification  process of the Optional Protocol to the Convention Against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman and Degrading Treatment or Punishment.

We wish the Delegation of Cameroon a successful UPR.

 I thank you.



